
NEWSLETTER
BAWDSEY C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Welcome...
Welcome to a New School Year!
Our first few days have been filled with exciting activities and
new discoveries. Meeting new friends and having fun with
old ones. The whole school has started off by starting a joint
Writing project on a wonderful book called ‘Peace on Earth’
by Smriti Halls. This reminds us of our school motto ‘ We
have God’s world in our hands.’ It is a fantastic way to bring
the school together and you can see all of the children’s work
at our sharing sessions, or on a guided tour later this term
(see diary dates below). In worship (assemblies), we are
starting off with the theme of generosity.

If in doubt, come and find out:
We pride ourselves on being available to help you, if you have a concern, 
worry, or just do not know something, please ask. You can use the Tapestry log in for EYFS, or
through Class Dojo for yr 1 and above, or the admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk email, or via phone
01394411365. There are members of staff available on the gates/ doors in the mornings and at
pick up time. A strong home/ school partnership makes the difference in helping your child be
happy, thriving and able to learn.

Stars Of the WeekImportant Reminders

10  - 12  September, 3.15pm: Scholastic book fair.th th

17  September: Last day to book the later 4.15-5.15 slots for
After school care in October.

th

26  September- 1.30-3pm: Macmillan coffee and Open
afternoon with school tours.

th

3rd October- 2.30pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book
sharing session with Parents and Carers.
8  October- 2.30pm: Willow class stay and play session for
Parents and Carers.

th

10th October- 2.30pm: Chestnut class sharing assembly and
book sharing session with Parents and Carers.
17  October- 2.30pm: Hazel class sharing assembly and book
sharing session with Parents and Carers.

th

14  November: Children in Need.th

28  November: Christmas decoration workshop.th

10  December: EYFS and KS1 (Nurs-yr2), Nativity.th

Swimming starts next Wednesday for children in Oak and
Hazel class. They will need close fitting trunks or an all-in-
one swimming costume, a swimming hat and a towel. They
can have swimming goggles, but will need a note giving
permission by you for them to wear them- even if we have
had a note before, Deben pool want a new note for each
term please.

Please pack a labelled water bottle for your child each day.
This helps keep them hydrated throughout their busy day.

PE Days for the classes: (All classes- except for Willow
class will need to come into school in their PE kits for their  
PE days please) 
Monday - Hazel
Tuesday- Willow
Wednesday- Hazel and Oak - PE kit on with their swimming
kits in a named bag.
Thursday- Oak
Friday- Willow and Chestnut
Chestnut class have Beach School on a Tuesday. Oak class
have Forest School on a Wednesday.

Teacher led or Sport clubs will be released next
week for spaces and you will be able to sign up
for them on Parent Pay.

DIary Dates

Willow class: Theo N for his fantastic listening.
Chestnut class: Leo for his great attitude to learning.
Oak class: Archer for his fantastic start to year 4.
Hazel class:  The whole class for their focused
determination and pride in their learning.

Please record in your child’s reading record every time they
read at home so they can get rewards in school.


